
Do you have an incoming Freshman?  Please join us for Family Orienta-

tion Night for the incoming 2019-2020 freshmen class on Wednesday, 

January 23rd at 6:00 p.m. in the Bertha Frank Performing Arts Center.  

The evening includes an Activities and Curriculum Fair. Please bring your 

rising freshman!  We hope to provide you and your student with as much 

information as possible about the academic, co-curricular, and extra-

curricular offerings of Morton High School.  Students will get to tour the 

building and enjoy an activities fair, including co- and extra-curricular 

offerings, while parents gain valuable information to contribute to a 

smooth transition to high school. The Curriculum Fair will begin around 

7:00pm. 


